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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
British Science Week runs from 8th-17th March. As part of this, each year group will be having a 
‘Science Day’.  
 
We are also running a poster competition. The national theme for Science Week this year is ‘Time’. 
Children could create a poster showing how a certain type of technology has changed over time, or 
even the advancement of time-telling technology itself. Budding poster makers could also go 
futuristic and show us how they think the world might look in years to come, or perhaps look at 
nature – lifecycles, lifespans, evolution and hibernation – nature is full of timely topics.  
 
Posters should be no larger than A4 and must be submitted to the class teacher by Friday 
15th March. Don’t forget to include the name and class or they may miss out on a prize! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Crew and Mrs Cass 
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